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September 12, 2007
Mr. Matthew Elm

2131 Conger Ave NW Apt. A

Olympia, WA  98502

Dear Matthew,

On August 13th, 2007 you requested a one year leave of absence from Evergreen’s Master in Teaching Program. At that time, your faculty team was not available to consult so I responded to you in an email of August 21, 2007 that you would be granted a one-quarter leave of absence. 

Since then, I have had the opportunity to share your leave request with the faculty team you had worked with this past year, and the faculty team you would be joining in 2008-2009. The faculty are willing to have you take a one year leave of absence and rejoin MIT in fall 2008 if the following conditions are met:
· Meet with Loren Petty to update your student teaching application form no later than March 15th, 2008.

· Complete the one credit of US history needed to finish your endorsement requirements no later than August 15th, 2008.

· Submit by August 15th, 2008 a letter from a health professional, someone you have worked with in response to the health conditions you described in your request for a leave letter, verifying your readiness to continue with a master’s level teacher preparation program in Fall 2008.
· Submit by August 15th, 2008 updated official transcripts for any coursework taken since May 2007 to the MIT program, and an updated resume of your experiences with children and teens, especially describing any work done in classrooms.

· Keep the MIT program updated as to your current contact information, and be prepared to attend the fall 2008 student teaching orientation in mid-August and register for the MIT second year program by that date.

· Ensure your fingerprints and background check is current and will remain so from August 2008-June 2009.
In your leave request letter, you also mentioned your willingness to put

together a portfolio of your reflections on your experiences as a paraprofessional in a local school over this coming year. You are encouraged to follow through and share this portfolio in addition to the above conditions.

By October 1, 2007 please notify me in writing if you plan to take this one year leave of absence with the above conditons.
The MIT faculty is aware of your deep desire to become an educator, and we all wish you the best in preparing yourself this next year to resume the certification process in MIT.

Sincerely,

Dr. Sherry Walton, Director

Master in Teaching Program

The Evergreen State College


Master in Teaching Program 

Evergreen State College


Olympia, WA  98505


http://www.evergreen.edu/mit

_1008738964.doc



